
I am writing in support of increasing or ideally eliminating caps on bond trades reported to 
TRACE. This would increase transparency, and greater transparency invariable leads to smarter 
(read: more informed) decisions.  I believe that eliminating caps on the trades reported to TRACE 
will ultimately reduce costs to investors and be in the public’s best interests. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John M. Scherer, CFP TM 
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